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GREENWICH TENNIS CLUB INCORPORATED 
 

MINUTES OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 

Held at the clubhouse, Monday 25th of Nov 2024, 7.30 p.m. 
 
 
PRESENT  Richard Hawkins  Bill Oliver  
  Peter Walton   Nikki South 

Dave Williams   Anthoney Foley  
   David Vincent   John Gelagin 

Barbara Oliver  
 

 
APOLOGIES  Caroline Elliott 
   Duncan Ramsey 
   Keith Taylor        
  
    
 
1. PREVIOUS MINUTES 

 
Annual General Meeting – 20th November 2023 
 
The minutes of the Annual General Meeting held on 20th November 2023 were presented 
and confirmed as an accurate record of the meeting.  
 
Proposed Peter Walton, Seconded Richard Hawkins 

 
2. EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT 

 
The Executive Committee Report (also known as the President’s Report) which had been 
posted to the GTC website, was tabled, and accepted.  Richard talked to the committee 
about some of the key points, including the Christmas party, memberships, maintenance, 
club championships, junior champs, and coaching. 
 
Proposed Richard Hawkins, Seconded Nikki South 
 
3. ANNUAL ACCOUNTS AND REPORT  

 
The Treasurer tabled the financial report for the year ended 31 July 2023. DW posted the 
Annual Accounts for the benefit of all members to the GTC website.  
 
The year-to-date report shows the club is in a sound financial position.  
 
It was resolved to accept the report and financial statements. 
 
Proposed David Williams, Seconded Nikki South 
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4. ELECTION OF COMMITTEE 

 
The committee for 2024 was elected as follows: 
 
 
Executive Committee: 
President    Richard Hawkins  
Vice President   Peter Walton, (DV in waiting) 
Secretary   Nikki South 
Treasurer    John Gelagin 
Membership Secretary  Anthony Foley 
  
 
General Committee  Caroline Elliott - booking secretary  
     Bill Oliver – Saturday afternoon comp 
     David Vincent - Competition Secretary  
     Anthony Foley - Membership Secretary  
     Duncan Ramsay - Lease Management    
     Kids championships – position vacant 
      
      
Richard Hawkins commended the committee on how well it had worked together over the past 
year. Richard also thanked David Williams for his contributions to the club as Vice President for 
two years and Treasurer for three years. Both John Gelagin and Anthony Foley were welcomed 
and thanked for volunteering to join the Committee – John as the newly elected Treasurer and 
Anthony as the newly elected Membership Secretary. 
 
 
5. OTHER BUSINESS 
 
Nil. 
 
 
The meeting closed at 8.20pm 
 

 
 
Nikki South 
Secretary 
  
25th November 2024 

 


